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Notification of Resumption of Normal Operations at W31DH-D 
 
In a filing submitted May 7, 2021, the University of North Carolina (“UNC” or the 

“Licensee”), licensee and permittee of W31DH-D, Franklin, North Carolina (Fac. ID No. 69058), 
notified the Commission that W31DH-D was operating at reduced power.  See LMS File No. 
0000144702.    

 
UNC is pleased to report that, as of May 27, 2021, full power operations were restored at 

W31DH-D and at the same time the input signal to W05AR-D reportedly continued to be stable.  
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